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Saw this tree while taking a walk this morning. An early sign of spring! As we 

get close to the end of the winter season, it’s perhaps worthwhile to muse 

over the opportunities that stay hidden, under a warm blanket and an 

enclosure away from the cold. Hidden, but is ever present, ever growing - 

just waiting to be released from the bondage of comfort; daring to be seen, 

to be noticed.  

As spring approaches it may be worthwhile to think again, of all you’ve ever 

dreamed, and of your hopes lay hidden under the warm winter blanket. 

Resfred 

 

Welcome to our weekly “Community Activities” edition of our newsletter! In 

this newsletter we feature activities happening around the community with 

 



 

 

 stories and testimonies from our members. The next time you host an event 

or meet up with someone else feel free to send us a picture and/or a 

description to be featured! Click the link below to submit any meetups or 

stories! 

 
C l i c k  h e r e  t o  s u b m i t  y o u r  m e e t u p s  &  s t o r i e s !

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some say love, it is a river that drowns the tender reed 

Some say love, it is a razor that leaves your soul to bleed 

Some say love, it is a hunger, An endless aching need 

I say love, it is a flower 

And you, its only seed - The Rose by Bette Midler 

Love is something we all desire, but we can never seem to fully understand.  



 

 

This Sunday we will be hearing a sermon, a personal discernment on the 

topic of “Understanding True Love” from our Co-Youth Pastor Resfred 

Arthur. Join us from 10:30AM till 12PM for our weekly Sunday Service! 

LOCATION: IPEC, 6590 Bermuda Rd, Las Vegas, NV 89119 

TIME: 10:30AM - 12PM 

Online: Youtube Live Stream 

***Lunch will be provided after Sunday Service for Fellowship! 

 
W a t c h  t h e  L i v e  S t r e a m

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Greetings from Korea! Our Senior Pastor, Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, arrived safely in 

Korea to attend the Pledge Service for True Parents’ Birthday Celebration, as 

well as the Heavenly Top Gun Missionary Blessing! Pictured above are some 

encounters in Korea with other leaders, and family members. Congrats to 

the Iseda family on Emily’s Blessing! 

Here is a link to Rev. Dunkley’s Greetings from Korea. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

   

 

Shine City Project helps to sort plastic bottles from the 
hospitality industry with Clean the World on January 6, 2024!  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

   

For the first service project of 2024, Shine City Project volunteered with 

Clean the World! Clean the World is a global organization focused on 

preventing deaths caused by hygiene-related illnesses, as well as reducing 

the impact of pollution on our planet. Partnering with over 8,000 hotels and 

others in the hospitality industry, Clean the World collects discarded soap 

and bottled amenities that would normally go to the landfill. With the soap 

they collect, they are able to process and recycle the soap to create new 

soap bars. These soap bars are then given to organizations that distribute 

them to people around the world to help improve hygiene and wellness. 

Additionally, with the plastic bottle amenities they collect, Clean the World 

sorts and shreds the plastic bottles to create new items. Since 2009, Clean 

the World has been able to divert over 25 million pounds of waste from the 

landfill and donate over 80 million bars of recycled soap. It has been close 

to eight years since Shine City Project last volunteered with Clean the World! 

On January 6, 2024, our six Shine City Project volunteers helped to sort 

collected bottles into their different categories such as shampoo, 

conditioner, body wash, and lotion. At our workstation, there were colored 

pipes that led to plastic bins underneath the station. We examined the 

bottles to determine what kind of product the plastic bottle once held, and 

then dropped them into their appropriate pipe. Once a plastic bin 

underneath was completely filled, we emptied the bottles from the bin into 

a larger container for future processing. Overall, our volunteers enjoyed the 

service project, and we were able to quickly sort through many plastic 



 

 

bottles! It was interesting looking at the various plastic bottles, and then 

sending them into their colored tubes. It was great being back at Clean the 

World, and we hope to come back again soon! 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

   

Last Tuesday on January 30th, Youth For Peace was held at the East Las 

Vegas Library! The theme was on the path to peace and overcoming 

violence. At the conclusion of the event, 2 people, Miguel Lima, and 

Deborah Harris were awarded Ambassador for Peace Certificates! 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

   

Last Sunday Evening Pastor Teah, give a sermon at Harrison House about 

our Ancestors and their relation to us in the physical world. Every Sunday at 

6:30 pm Harrison house will be having evening service, they are invited all 

members to attend if they aren’t able to join Sunday morning service 

What: LVFC Sunday service at Harrison house  

Where : Harrison House  

When : 6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 




